
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Date   : 9 September 2022 
 
 
Advisory Number : REM- 2022-007 
 
Subject : Review of January 2020 to December 2021 Input Data for 

Renewable Energy Certificate (REC) Issuance  
 
 
Dear REM Participants: 
 
Good day! 

As part of our validation process prior to REC issuance,  we would like to request your review 
of the input data (i.e Metered Quantity, Bilateral Contract Quantity, and FiT-All Data) provided 
in the attached file/s, and to confirm if the data are correct by accomplishing the PREMS Data 
Review Form accessible thru this link: https://forms.office.com/r/tyi5Rre9LS   

The deadline for submission of the accomplished form is on 30 September 2022, 5:00 PM. If 
no response is received from your end, we shall deem that the data concerning you are 
accurate.  
 
Should you have concerns or questions regarding this Advisory, please send an email to 
reregistrar@wesm.ph or contact Ms. Pamela Denise B. Cañete at 0917-1621219 or Ms. 
Margret Lim at 0905-5652327. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
For the RE Registrar, 
 

CLARES LOREN C. JALOCON 
Head, Corporate Planning & Communications Department 
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